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We hope you all had a great Spring Break! Here are some things to keep in mind 
this month:

-  Priority registrat ion for Fall 2023 is coming up on March 23, 2023. 
Please make sure you are taking advantage of this great opportunity to 
get first pick of the classes you need. If you need assistance or have 
questions, please reach out to the Vet Center. 

- The Veterans Lounge has got ten a face lif t ! There are now several work  
stations, new conference chairs and even more updates to come! 

- Start ing last month, Veterans in acute suicidal crisis can now go to any 
VA or non-VA health care facility for emergency health care at  no cost  
? including inpatient or crisis residential care for up to 30 days and 
outpatient care for up to 90 days. 

- The VA has begun the switch to a new cert if icat ion system which will 
go live March 6. The previous system has officially sunset so please be 
aware we are unable to submit  any cert if icat ions to the VA or make 
changes to current  cert if icat ions unt il March 6th. The current 
cert if ication application process and system does not change for you 
the student, only for our VRSC staff.

- SUU also of fers a lot  of  Mental Health Resources. Click on the box in the 
top right of your Student Portal  just above "Resources" to look over what 
is available. There is so many options besides our wonderful CAPs 
department. 

- Have you visited the Tutoring Center? Check out their website for tutor 
schedules and courses for free drop in tutoring. 

- The American Legion Post  74 will be host ing Nat ional Commander 
Vincent J. Troila on March 16th. The Commander will tour the Cedar City 
Veterans Memorial and attend a dinner on March 16th 6pm-7:30pm at the 
Heritage Center. RSVP to 435-590-0459

As always, we appreciate our students and are here for any resources or support 
you need. For more information on any of the above please visit the Veteran 
Center. 

March 16, 2023
National Commander of the 
American Legion visits Cedar City
He will tour Cedar City and attend a 
dinner that evening. RSVP if you'd 
like to attend

March 23, 2023
Priority Registration for Fall 2023
Registration should open for all VA 
benefited students at 8:00am

MARCH EVENTS
March 6, 2023
New VA Certification System 
Launches
New certifications or changes can 
be submitted once again
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